
 City of fort lauderdale 

Public Meeting Notice
Safe Routes to School 
Tuesday, January 8, 2019 | 6:00-8:00 PM
Bennett Elementary Media Center
1755 NE 14th Street, Fort Lauderdale, FL 33304

The City of Fort Lauderdale is working with the neighborhood and the Broward County 
School Board to improve the pedestrian and bicycling environment in Poinsettia 
Heights surrounding Bennett Elementary School and we want to hear from you! The 
Florida Department of Transportation has a competitive grant available to fund eligible 
pedestrian and bicycling projects. As experts in your community, we need your help to 
finalize the best locations to propose infrastructure (including sidewalks, ramps, and 
crosswalks) that meets the criteria outlined in the grant application. Join us and provide 
your input as we work together to establish a safe route to school!

If you would like additional information, please contact Josette Severyn, Vision Zero 
Coordinator, at (954) 828-6078 or jseveryn@fortlauderdale.gov.

If you would like this publication in an alternate format or if you need reasonable accommodation to participate in this event, please call  
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